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October 7, 2017
A WALK AGAINST DOMESTIC VIOLENCE

On Saturday, October 7. 2017, brave people from all walks of life, faiths and beliefs will once again take to the streets of 
Frederick For Heartly House’s annual  ‘Walk a Mile in Their Shoes’ event. This important and well attended annual awareness 
and fundraising event draws walkers from all over Frederick and the surrounding counties.

The event brings our community together to openly talk about domestic violence and sexual assault here in Frederick County.  
It o�ers an opportunity to inform the community about Heartly House, the only organization in Frederick County providing 
comprehensive services every day to residents who are survivors of domestic violence, sexual assault and child abuse.

 
All Together -  We Will Make a Di�erence

“You can’t truly understand another person’s experience 
until you’ve walked a mile in their shoes.”

SAVE THE DATE


